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£ Herro acamx from Phi Kappa! So much has
happened around here in the last few months
that I hardly know where to begin. However, 1
guess I'll go from general to specific (as usual).
On March 13, we welcomed into the Fraterniy
the following new initiates: Darrell M. Pepple 68,
Rossville; James L. Graham ‘68, Oak Park; John C.
Meyer '69, Springfield; John P. Stahl '69, Iliopolis;
Bruce E. Carlton ‘69, Dearfield; Paul C. Bond '69,
Park Ridge, and Joseph D. McCausland ‘69,
Beardstown. Also, we are proud to announce the
pledging of Steven A. Sumner '69, Westchester.
The new initiates and Steve are very willing to
work so naturally we have fulfilled their desires.



